
Director shares insights into
Oklahoma’s  clean  energy
future with Sierra Club

Jim  Roth
represents
individuals  and
both  publicly-
owned and private
companies  in  a
range  of
business,  energy
and environmental
issues,  as  well
as  a  variety  of
public policy and
regulatory
matters.

Phillips Murrah Director Jim Roth spoke to the Sierra Club on
June 16 about issues regarding Oklahoma’s future in the clean
energy arena.

“The Sierra Club has been a national leader in moving the
American economy towards a low emission future,” he said.
“Oklahoma is perfectly situated with low-emitting resources in
abundance:  clean  burning  natural  gas;  significant  wind
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integrations and now tremendous solar potential.”

Jim is Chair of the Firm’s Clean Energy Practice Group. As a
former Oklahoma Corporation Commissioner, Jim helps his energy
clients navigate the regulatory environment encompassing new
and existing energy technologies so they can accomplish their
business and policy goals.

For  years,  the  Oklahoma  Chapter  of  the  Sierra  Club  has
successfully  protected  Oklahoma’s  wildlife,  preserved  its
natural resources, and educated the public on many issues at
the local, state, and federal level.

Learn more about the Sierra Club’s Oklahoma Chapter here.

http://www.sierraclub.org/oklahoma/about-us

